
For the attention of the Senate Finance and Public Administration
Committee.
 
I support the
                        "Health Insurance (Certain Types of Abortion)
Amendment Bill 2013"
                                 because Australia should support campaigns by United
Nations agencies to end the discriminatory practice of gender-selection through
implementing disincentives for gender-selection abortions. One way the Australian
government could support the United Nations in their mission against Gendercide is by
refusing Medicare support for Gender Selective abortion.
 
Robin Sharry




